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Please do not do anything in the area around Stonehenge.  This monument has stood for
thousands of years and stands on key lines.  To build anywhere near this  is a disgrace to
the history of this country.  The 303 gets crowded and we all get annoyed with delays, but
I’ll take the delays anytime.  If you must do a by pass missing all the monuments, but
never ever touch them.

Wendie L. Emery 
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